
To: Honorable Mayor and City Council

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

From: Amy P. Winn, CPA
Accounting Coordinator

Date: June 19, 2012

Re: Budget Amendment # 19

The attached budget amendment appropriates funds received from the NC Department of Crime 
Control & Public Safety Governor’s Crime Commission.  The grant received was for Drug 
Trafficker Reduction.


